
 
 
 
 
 

 

   Public Hearing June 1, 2023 

 US 41/SR 45 at CSX Grade Separation  
PD&E Study Design Change Reevaluation  
From S. of SR 676 to N. of SR 676 
Hillsborough County | WPI Segment No.: 440749-1 | ETDM # 14345 

 
Comments may be provided in one of three ways: complete the form and place in the ‘comments’ box at the public 

hearing, mail comments to the preprinted address on the back of this form, or visit our website at 
http://active.fdotd7studies.com/us41/csx-to-sr676. 

Comments must be postmarked by June 15, 2023, to become part of the official public hearing record. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name (Print): 
Address: 
Email:      

I would like to be added to the project mailing list. 
Note: This is public record. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by 
FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 

Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios, o si simplemente desea más información sobre este proyector, por favor ponerse en contacto con el señor Manuel Flores al 
teléfono 813-975-4248 o al correo electrónico: manuel.flores@dot.state.fl.us.

Comments on US 41 at CSX PD&E Study Design Change Reevaluation 

http://active.fdotd7studies.com/us41/csx-to-sr676
mailto:manuel.flores@dot.state.fl.us


 

 

  

   
 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kirk Bogen, P.E. 
Environmental Management Engineer 
Florida Department of Transportation 
11201 N. McKinley Drive, MS 7-500 
Tampa, Florida 33612 
 

   


